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In reply to point no- 1. & 2 of EDS, it is men tioned that
the revised KML file for the proposed CA area has
been uploaded at para-L (iv) (0) of online Part —I but
the same old KML file having an area of 92-00 ha
instead of 7.70 ha has been found uploaded without
any chang. State Govt. may review the reply and
upload revised KMI file for the proposed CA area
measuring 7.70 ha. It may also be ensured that the 7.70
ha area proposed for CA do not fall in VDF or MDF
because 26.00 ha area out of 92.00 ha area shown in
KML file falls inMDF.

The revise KML File uploaded at online Part-1 L and
C. The CA are not modertely dense forest.

It seems that the CA is being proposed in the land bank
in Billekh Civil & Soyam land. Therefore, while
showing the land for CA for the project in question, it
should be ensured that the land does not overlap with

the CA land proposed against other porjects.

Out of 51 ha land bank allotled to this Division for
C.A. in billekh, proposed 7.7 ha are lies out of
moderately dense forest and the ensured that the land
does not overlap with this CA land proposed against
other projects.

In reply to point no 5 of EDS, it is mentioned that the
geo- referenced digital map for the forest land
proposed for diversion along the alignment of road has
been uploaded at para-C(iv) of online Part-I but the
map has not been authenticated by the DFO and user
Agency. The map duly authenticated by DFO and the
User Agency is required to be submitted.

The revised geo reference digital map uploaded at L in
Cpartl

AddlL.PCCF and Nodal Officer has mentioned in the
letter no. S542/FP/UK/ROAD/9349/2015  dated
09.08.2016 that the hard copy of the proposal is
enclosed.. But, it is seen from the hard copy enclosed
with the letter that the name of the road is mentioned
as Bayela-Nad motor road instead of Extention of
Kotila Gwad Motor road up to Suarikhet and the area
of forest land proposed for diversion is mentioned as
4.417 ha instead of 3.85 ha. Therefore, it is seems that
the hard copy of another proposal has been sent
wrongly by the Nodal Officer. State Govt. may send
the hard copy of the proposal containing
original/attested photocopies of all the documents
excepts FRA certificate, geo referenced digital maps of
the forest land proposed for diversion and the land
proposed for CA, CA scheme , CA site suitability
certificate, enumernation list & Part-IILIV & V which

The hard copy with original document submitted in
Nodal Office Dehradun forwarded by this office letter
no- 1597/18 C dated 28.07.2017.
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